
Hey there Deer Park Bucks! It’s Ms. Krapfl with your weekly school news. Hope 
this Sunday call finds you healthy and enjoying some quality time with your 
family!  This call will be all about communication and next steps.  If you haven’t 
yet had the chance to check out our school website or Facebook page you should 
as both are filled with important information you will need as we kick off Distance 
Learning this week.  I assure you my staff is here to support and help students 
along, with this new style of on-line learning.  Teachers have been working hard 
on setting up their Canvas pages, learning how to do Zoom conference calls, as 
well as creating Google voice numbers so you can talk to them directly.  Our office 
phone will still be answered by our wonderful school secretary Miss Skylar 
Monday through Friday 8 am to 4pm.  She will take a message and get it to the 
appropriate person.  If you get the voicemail please leave a message and she will 
call you back as she can only receive one call at a time using Google voice.  
Teacher teams are working together to make sure you hear from one of the 
teachers on the team between the hours of 8 am to 8 pm Monday through Friday.  
Our website has all emails for you to use directly and you can continue to seek 
help through your teacher’s normal digital communication such as Remind, Class 
DOJO or Bloomz app.  Our website has contact information for technical support 
if you are struggling to get in your child’s MyPascoConnect account or if you 
struggle with the Funky password needed.  Lastly, remember that tomorrow is 
pick up day at the school if your child needs to borrow a device to use.  Pre-K 
through 2nd grade can drive through the car loop from 1:30 to 3 p.m. and will be 
given an ipad, a charger as well as directions to get started.  Intermediate families 
can come through the loop from 3:00 o’clock to 4:30 pm.  We have plenty of 
devices to meet the demand of our student population so we encourage you to 
stagger through and not worry about being the first in line.  We are asking 3 
important things as you begin arriving on MOnday.  There are absolutely NO walk 
ups allowed.  To keep everyone safe we need you in a vehicle.  Secondly to keep 
traffic organized the best way possible we are asking that the line heads out the 
car loop and continues down Troublecreek towards Dollar General.  This is the 
safest way to hopefully not cause any car accidents and the fairest way to keep 
anyone from jumping the line.  Lastly, to keep our staff safe, we ask that once you 
arrive at car loop spots #1, 2 and 3 that you turn off your car air conditioning.  If 
you missed any of these details I will be posting it to our Facebook page as well as 
our website for you to reread.  Again, we will get through this together and 
appreciate everyone’s support as we head down an unknown path.   


